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“Come one, come all” to The Greatest Show:  An Evening of Movie Magic, performed by Tuscola High School’s premiere choral group, Summit. The shows will take place on Saturday, November 3 at 7:00pm, and Sunday, November 4 at 2:30 pm at the Tuscola High School Auditorium.  The show will have a circus theme, featuring music from the 2017 blockbuster movie, The Greatest Showman, and exploring music from a variety of popular movies from the classics to Disney.

Summit will carry on the tradition of a fall production of popular music, while maintaining the nearly 40-year tradition of a Country Western Show in the Spring. The choral director, Martha Brown, announced last year that Summit will rotate the themes of the fall show. Last year’s Classic Rewind: A History of American Popular Music, was a hit. This year’s group numbers will include, in addition to music from Greatest Showman, a medley from Mamma Mia and its sequel, Mamma Mia Here We Go Again. The Summit men will perform music from Grease and O Brother Where Art Thou, while the Summit ladies will sing Whitney Houston’s hit, I Wanna Dance with Somebody from Bodyguard. In addition, singers will perform solo songs and small group numbers.  All choreography was created by members of Summit, and the Tuscola art department is painting a circus tent back drop. 

Senior Tanner Hendricks, a three-year veteran of the group, says he cannot believe this is his final year in Summit. “These past three years in Summit have been awesome, and I am beyond thankful for all of the opportunities I have had, and for the friendships I have made.”

Tickets are now on sale for The Greatest Show: An Evening of Movie Magic. They are $10.00 for General Admission, and $5.00 for students, and may be purchased from any Summit member, or by calling Tuscola High School at (828) 456-2408.
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